
The Strategic Partnership Grants Committee has a follow-up question for your FY2024 grant application 
you submitted for Shindig on the Green.  

  

• Please provide itemized budget expenses for where the county funds will be used. 

We will be utilizing the grant monies toward Griffin Waste portable toilets expenditures totaling 
$5,932.00.  Please let us know if you have any other questions and we greatly appreciate your 
consideration. 

 

  

Please submit your response via email to angelyn.johnson@buncombecounty.org and 
sara.joss@buncombecounty.org by 5:00 pm on Monday, 3/20. 

  

If you have any questions or need any assistance, please let us know. 
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